
 

 

10th May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Big Battery Hunt 

 
 
This month we are taking part in the Big Battery Hunt and we need your help! If you have 
any old batteries at home that need to be recycled, please give them to the children to bring 
in to school to add to the battery collection boxes in their classrooms. We are accepting any 
brand of battery, though they need to be type AAA, AA, C or D. 
 
By taking part in the Big Battery Hunt, we are in with a chance to win £4,000 for the 
school, so every battery counts! 
 
  
 
Please feel free to ask me if you have any questions,  
 

 

Mrs Gelderbloem 
Year 2 Class Teacher 
 

 
 


